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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

The Board of Nursing Home Administrators (Board) indicates the number of 
applicants to the Board is a small number, and any costs for background checks 
would be negligible. As such, there is no anticipated fiscal impact for this 
bill.

On its own, this bill will not result in a significant revenue increase from 
background check fees or require additional personnel and/or funding.  However, 
passage of multiple bills of this type may result in a cumulative administrative 
impact to the Division of Criminal Investigation.

Prepared by:   Polly Scott, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Information provided by Emily Cronbaugh, Board of Nursing Home Administrators, 
307-777-6529)


